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Mr. Iranna Konanahalli,  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Air Quality Division 
 
 
Dear Mr. Iranna Konanahalli, 

Temperform, LLC is in receipt of the Violation Notice dated October 20, 2020.  We wanted to respond 

immediately to inform you that we have contacted the appropriate third-party vendors, engineering 

consultants and original equipment manufacturers to better understand the safety, plausibility, efficacy 

and timing requirements of your proposed solution(s) to further address odor mitigation. 

The resolution of this issue is important to Temperform, LLC as a good neighbor, member of the 

community and corporate citizen.  We will ensure the proper focus remains on this issue as we work 

towards an amicable resolution.  We will communicate all updates. 

 
Sincerely, 
Blake Albritton 
Temperform, LLC 
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